
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk Commencing 1st May 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Summer term kicked off with a trip to the seaside for Reception – exciting on so many levels!  
Congratulations to the High – 5 team who played in the cluster tournament on Tuesday – amazing 
team play with all our school core values on display. 
 
We are all rooting for Year 6 as they prepare for their SATs which start on 9th May.  Other statutory 
tests ahead this term are Year 2 SATs, Year 1 phonics and Year 4 multiplication tables. 
Thanks, as ever, go to the teachers and support staff who prepare them so well for these events. 
 
Enjoy a good Bank Holiday Weekend 
 
 

 
Next Week 

 
Wednesday 3rd May – Key Stage 1 (year 2) 

Cluster Multiskills event (don’t forget to give 

consent for your child to attend) 

Thursday 4th May – Road safety visit to 

school 

Thursday 4th May – This will be the only 
option available on the day 

 

Thursday 4th May – Wear red, white and blue 

for PE.  Coots can wear red, white and blue 

on Thursday too. 

Friday 5th May – Non uniform day – wear red, 

white and blue to celebrate the Coronation 

Friday 5th May – Rackheath Vets visit to 

school, don’t forget your teddy bear! 

 

Look Ahead 
 

Thursday 18th May – Hero’s lunch  
 

Tuesday 23rd May – Year 6 visit to see Crucial Crew 

(details to follow) 

Friday 26th May – Herons’ cake sale 

Friday 26th May – FOSS non uniform day 

 

 

Staffing News 

Sad to say but Louise Sims will be leaving us on May 

12th. Louise has been part of the Fledglings and school 

team for seven years or more.  She has worked with 

dedication and professionalism and will be very much 

missed. 

We all wish her well for her career change.  The 

recruitment process has begun and it is hoped we will 

appoint shortly. 

 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 1st May 2023 
Menu change 18th May 

 
Please see the change to the menu on Thursday 18th May. 

This will be the only hot and vegetarian option available.  Jacket Potatoes and school packed lunches 
will still be available. 

 

Cluster Netball 
 

On Wednesday our netball team competed in the Cluster Tournament at St John’s.  We won 3, drew 3  
and lost 1 resulting in an overall position of 3rd. 

Well done to all involved. 

 
 

 
 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 1st May 2023 
FOSS Quiz Night 

 
Please book by emailing foss2019@yahoo.com or through the following link 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-salhouse-school 
 

 

FOSS Lottery 

 
 

mailto:foss2019@yahoo.com


Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 1st May 2023 
Reception trip to Cromer 

 
Reception Coots went by train to the Henry Blogg Museum in Cromer. 

                                                   As you can see they had a fantastic day. 
 

 
 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


